
  

 

GENERAL NOTICE TO COMPANY RE-REGISTRATION EXTENSION 

 

In accordance with Section 209 (5) of the Companies Act No. 25 of 2012 the Vanuatu Financial 

Services Commission (VFSC) would like to notify its valuable local company clients that as of 31st 

August 2016 the company Re-registration period has been extended to 30th September, 2016.  

 

Non-re-registered companies are advised to re-register within the given period. At the expiry of the 

extension period, all local companies that did not re-register under the Companies Act No 25 of 2012 

will be removed from the Register of Companies. 

 

The Re-registration fee is VT50, 000.  

 

For assistance please email wdovo@vfsc.vu.  
 
 
 
DATED THIS 7th September, 2016.  
 

 

 

George ANDREWS,  
Commissioner/Registrar of Local Companies 
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